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July 22, 2015 
 
Matt Lepore 
Director, Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Department of Natural Resources 
The Chancery Building 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801  
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Request for Exception to Rule 305.a. Pre-Application Notifications 
 Howard 3C-28HZ Location (Doc # 400862474) 
 Township 1 North, Range 67 West 
 Section 28: SESW 
 Weld County, Colorado 
 
Dear Mr. Lepore: 
 
Per Rule 604.b.1.A of the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission’s Rules and Regulations, 
Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP’s existing Howard 3C-28HZ location is now within the Designated 
Setback zone as a result of Rule 604.a. 
 
This location is being amended due to the additional surface disturbance outside of the original approved 
Form 2A. In order to start reclamation as soon as possible, Kerr-McGee respectfully requests to waive 
Rule 305.a.’s pre-application notification process. Rule 305.a states "For Oil and Gas Locations proposed 
within an Urban Mitigation Area or within the Buffer Zone Setback, an Operator shall provide a “Notice 
of Intent to Conduct Oil and Gas Operations” to the persons specified herein not less than thirty (30) days 
prior to submitting a Form 2A, Oil and Gas Location Assessment, to the Director.”  
 
Kerr-McGee’s land department has been in contact with the building unit owners within 1000’ of this 
location to discuss the permitting activities. The owners are aware of the extension of our location 
boundaries and reclamation plans.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP 

 
Craig Richardson 
Regulatory Analyst II 
 


